
 

INVITATION 

#Dear President, 

Dear Secretary General, 

Kuwait Shooting Federation and Organizing Committee are pleased to invite you 

to participate in the: 

 
 

Asian Shotgun Championships 2024 

KUWAIT (12 – 22 January 2024) 
  

This Championship will take place from 12 – 22 JAN 2024, at Sheikh Sabah Al 

Ahmad Olympic Shooting Complex at Kuwait City, Kuwait. 

please find Enclosed herewith the General Information and related forms for your 

kind attention. 

All participating federations must complete the related forms and return them by 

the set deadlines. All ASC member federations must made through national 

federation. 

We look forward to welcoming you in Kuwait. 

With best regards. 

  
Eng. Duaij Al-Otaibi                                      Obaid Al-Osaimi 

President                                                       Secretary-General 

Kuwait Shooting Federation                        Kuwait Shooting Federation 


